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TAHELEPANU! Tegemist on viljastpooltasutustsaabunud kirjaga. Tundmatu saatja korral palumelinkeja faile
mitte avada!

Dear members

There was an incorrect attachment in the previous email. I am sending it
again.

I apologize for the mistake.

Best regards
Neza Strmole

CTIF Office

The linked image cannot
be displayed. The file
may have been moved,
renamed, or deleted.
Verify that the link

On 2024-02-16 12:47, CTIF Office wrote:
Dear CTIF members

The CTIF Executive Committee discussed at a recent meeting the
situation in the CTIF Fire Investigations Group and Fire Prevention
Commission. We would like to improve the important work of this Group
and Commission in the future so, therefore ask and encourage all
National Committees to either nominate delegates or to update
information about current delegates.

If you have a candidate who would be interested in working in this
Group and/or Commission please send us their name and contact
information (email, telephone number) by 4 March 2024 to email:
contact@ctif.org.

Best regards
Neza Strmole
CTIF office
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